
KEEP YOUR FURNACE HAPPY 
ALL WINTER LONG
As cold weather approaches, it’s a good idea to make sure your furnace is operating 
safely and efficiently. Having your furnace inspected by an HVAC contractor for a 
tune-up once a year not only saves you money over time but can also keep your home 
safe and comfortable during the winter months. As a Cascade Natural Gas customer, 
you may also qualify for cash incentives from Energy Trust of Oregon to help reduce 
upgrade costs when the time comes for a new furnace.



TIPS FOR MAINTAINING  
YOUR FURNACE
•	 Change out dirty furnace filters.

•	 Pay attention to changes in temperature and smell in your home. Hot air interrupted  
by cool air through vents means your furnace is not performing the way it should. 
Contact a professional HVAC contractor if you detect chemical smells or reach out  
to Cascade Natural Gas if you smell a potential gas leak.

•	 Inspect and monitor the heat exchanger for soot and water.

+ 
Find more tips at www.energytrust.org/diy.
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TIME FOR A NEW FURNACE? 

If you are in need of a new furnace, Energy Trust 

may be able to help with cash incentives.

Income-qualified households and owners of 

single-family rental properties are eligible for a 

cash incentive of $550 towards a high-efficiency 

gas furnace. 

Learn more at www.energytrust.org/heating  

or call us at 1-866-368-7878.


